
PERSONNEL COMMITTEE MEETING  January 15, 2025   

The Village of Ashmore Personnel Committee met on January 15, 2025, in the Ashmore 
Municipal Office.  Chairman Dane Perdieu called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.  
Proper notice of the meeting was given. 
 
Present:  Dane Perdieu, Kurt Crail, Bill Edwards, TC Grissom 
Absent:  None 
Also Present:  Clerk Jackie Freezeland 
 
No motion was made to enter closed session to discuss employee matters. 

Committee members reviewed and discussed four applications that have been received 
from individuals who desire to be considered for the part-time Treasurer’s position. It 
was determined that the next step should be to set up appointments with each applicant to 
interview them in person.  

Clerk Freezeland will ask the current Treasurer Kathy Childress to review the applicants 
and offer insight to their qualifications for the position. 

Freezeland will research regulations regarding Human Resources and Equal Opportunity 
Employment, and she will provide the committee with guidelines for the interview 
process to ensure compliance. 

President Crail expressed a desire to tentatively modify the appointments to this 
Personnel Committee to replace himself with Trustee Bryan Watson. While Crail intends 
to stay involved with the process and the meetings, he values the experience and 
perspective that Watson would bring to the process, making him a valuable asset to the 
committee as a whole. Watson will be invited to join the interview appointments. 

The next Personnel Committee meeting was set for January 22, 2025 with interviews to 
be scheduled for 6:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. The subsequent meeting was set for January 27, 
2025 with interviews to be scheduled for 6:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. 

The meeting adjourned at 5:54 p.m. on a motion by Edwards, seconded by Grissom.  All 
voted aye; motion carried. 

 

 

Jackie Freezeland 
Ashmore Village Clerk 


